
Pulpit Announcements 
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 14, 2022 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Be Not Afraid, which is a ministry to parents 

who receive difficult prenatal diagnoses. We’re happy to support this important outreach! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Fedenco Morales. May he rest 

in peace! 

 

• In observance of the National Eucharistic Revival, our parish is very happy to host a display 

of the Church’s Eucharistic Miracles after all the Masses this weekend, August 13-14. The 

display will be held in the Parish Hall. All parishioners are strongly encouraged to stay 

after Mass and spend some time viewing the accounts of these great miracles! 

 

• Please note that as of next Saturday, August 20, our parish electronic newsletter will be 

mailed out by John Paul Rusciolelli. I’m grateful to Carole King for taking on the additional 

duty of the newsletter these past several months. If you are not receiving the electronic 

newsletter, please stop by the Front Office, or drop us an email, to make sure we have the 

right email address/addresses for your household. 

 

• Please note that the obligation for the Solemnity of the Assumption (August 15) is lifted 

this year. The holy day falls on a Monday, and so the Church dispenses from the obligation 

to participate in Mass. As such, we will only have our regular Noon Mass this Monday, 

August 15. 

 

• The parish is happy to welcome Project-2-Heal next Sunday, August 21, around 12:15 PM. 

The non-profit will host a “Puppy Sunday” in our pavilion. Please plan to come and see 

the new puppies and share in some joyful fellowship!  

 

• As the horror of abortion becomes clearer in our society, there is an immense need for 

healing for those who have been through an abortion. The retreat Rachel’s Vineyard is 

being held in our diocese later this month (August 26-28). The parish is happy to provide 

any assistance to parishioners who would like to attend this private retreat. 

 
 

https://benotafraid.net/
https://www.eucharisticrevival.org/
http://www.therealpresence.org/eucharst/mir/engl_mir.htm
https://www.project2heal.org/
https://gracewepray.org/august-rachels-vineyard-retreat/

